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Winters statement on Revenue Forecast

SALEM, OR. -  Today, the Office of Economic Analysis released the
2018 Oregon Revenue Forecast. Senate Republican Leader Jackie
Winters (R-Salem) released the following statement:

"This revenue forecast shows that Oregon's economy continues to
prosper, eliminating the need for any new revenue package
during this 35-day short session. Providing tax relief for small
business and tax paying Oregonians, while growing Oregon's
economy, is our priority."
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